

2021-03-02 Meeting notes

Date

02 Mar 2021

Attendees

- [Mirek Sopek](#)
- [Robert Trypuz](#)
- [Dean Allemang](#)
- Richard Wallies
- [Unknown User \(dkuzinski\)](#)
- [Pawe Garbacz](#)
- [Piotr Kulicki](#)
- [Przemek Grdzki](#)
- [Ryutaro Ichise](#)
- [Ted Guild](#)
- Nestor Rychtyckyj
- [Unknown User \(bswiecicki\)](#)
- Benjamin Klotz

Agenda

1. Expanding [auto.schema.org](#) with terms related to Autonomous Vehicles.
2. Presentation of EDMConnect space for the Automotive Interest Group
3. Initiating the interest group for the [auto.schema.org](#) extension
4. The first candidates for sources of terms for the „bag of concepts” for the extension
5. Introduction of Richard Wallis: forthcoming [schema.org](#) courses and sharing experiences related to [schema.org](#) maintenance
6. Discussion – next steps

Decisions:

Action items

